NOTICE TO THE BAR AND PUBLIC
SUPERVISED VISITATION AT THE PHILADELPHIA FAMILY COURT NURSERY

Supervised Visitation at the Philadelphia Family Court Nursery, 1501 Arch Street will be
CLOSED on Sunday, March 15, 2020 and Sunday, March 22, 2020.

Supervised Visitation at Family Court Nursery, 1501 Arch Street will reconvene on Sunday,
March 29, 2020,

We apologize for the inconvenience and we thank you for your cooperation.

Margaret T. Murphy
Administrative Judge
Family Court Division

Walter J. Olszewski
Supervising Judge
Family Court Division



